

Coventry City Council
Environmental Protection
Environmental Health
Broadgate House
Broadgate
Coventry
CV1 1NH

17th October 2006

For the attention of Neil Chaplin.

Dear Neil

Application for permit to operate Part B installation.

Further to your letter dated 16<sup>th</sup> October, please accept my apology for the delay in the application but the business has been through a difficult period and we were forced to put priority to addressing the stability of the business. We are now in a better position and I would respectfully request an extension to our application to the end of this calendar year i.e. 31<sup>st</sup> December 2006 if that is at all possible.

Thanking you in anticipation of your cooperation.

Yours sincerely

Bill Singh.